
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

FOR INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
Ruth A. Sorensen, Property Tax Administrator 
Property Assessment Division 
402-471-5962

Emergency County Assessor/Deputy County Assessor Examination 

JANUARY 9, 2023 (LINCOLN, NEB.)  — The Property Tax Administrator, Ruth A. Sorensen, announces that 
pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. § 77-421(2), due to a vacant county assessor office, a county assessor 
certification examination will be held at a time different from February, May, August, and November. This 
certification examination will be given on Friday, January 20, 2023 in the North Platte office. The 
examination is held from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. (CST) with a one-hour break for lunch.  

Any interested applicants are to complete an application and submit it with payment to the Department of 
Revenue prior to taking the examination.  

Application forms and additional information can be obtained at revenue.nebraska.gov/PAD/assessor. 

North Platte examination location: 

Nebraska Department of Revenue Conference Room 
First Floor, Craft State Office Building 
200 South Silber Street, North Platte, Nebraska 
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https://nebraskalegislature.gov/laws/statutes.php?statute=77-421
https://revenue.nebraska.gov/PAD/assessor

